
 

 

 

 

 

Date: 18 November 2020 

 

 

MESSAGE TO PARTIES, UNITED NATIONS ORGANIZATIONS, 

INTERGOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS  

AND NON-GOVERNMENTAL ORGANIZATIONS 

 

 
Information regarding the preparation of the upcoming working group session 

Monday, November 30th, 2020  

 

 
I wish to draw attention of all Parties, United Nations organisations, intergovernmental organizations 

(IGOS) and non-governmental organisations to the upcoming working group session on Monday, November 

30th, 2020. 

During this working group session, you will be expected to provide an executive summary on the 

designated topic in accordance to table below. 

What is the COP? State of the climate 
– anthropic changes 

State of the ciimate 
– human impact 

Participants Vision and Key topic 

Clara 
Alice 
Emily 
Alexandra 
Théophile 

Tianyi 
Thomas 
Paul 
Aymeric 

Maximilien 
Félix  

Luke 
Kenny 
Gabriella 
Emmy 
Pauline 
Chloé 

Hannibal 
Luka 
Scarlet 
Galadriel 

 

The documents required to prepare this working group session are already available in Teams.  

 

Yours sincerely, 

(Signed by) 

Isabelle Meidinger – History and Geography teacher 
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